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Howdy to ya all. We all had a good holiday and look forward to the start of a    

New Year. I hope you all had a good holiday also.  

For the month of December, we served a total of 15,055 breakfast meals. Last 

year we served 13,387. We served a total of 15 days in 2019 at we served 14 days 

in 2018. The daily average is 1,004 for 2019 and we averaged 956 per day in 2018. 

For lunch we served 39,623 for December 2019 and we served 36,765 in 2018. 

The daily average for 2019 is 2,642 and for 2018 we averaged 2,626, so you can 

see a small increase in daily numbers for 2019. 

We have a claim of $127,403.63 for 2019 and our claim for 2018 was 

$113,491.33. We did have the one extra day for 2019. 

We have our point of sales reviews that we are doing and have to be done by the 

end of January every year. We visit the schools during lunch and breakfast to 

make sure that the schools are following the guidelines. 

We are in the process of getting a new point of sale system installed. We have the 

new computers at our office, and the IT department will be working on getting it 

up and running for us. We have also received our new pin pads. We will be using a 

new program from Nutrikids that will be based off their cloud. This new program 

will also allow us to link directly into PowerSchool. We will be working with 

Microsoft Windows 10 instead of Xp.  


